


symptoms for the 14 days since their last day in China. Per federal guidance being released 
today, they should also call the public health department during regular business hours (408-
885-3980, M-F 8-5) for further guidance. 
 

In either case, if they become symptomatic within 14 days since their last day in China with fever 
(including chills or night sweats), cough, or shortness of breath, they should call a healthcare provider 
and let them know their travel history and symptoms. 

Pl ease do not requir e a physician’s clearance to return to work or school for students, employees, 
and other staff who have returned from traveling and are not sick. We are receiving communications 
that this is happening, which is impacting the medical system and preventing doctors from seeing 
patients who are ill.  

W e encour age all student s and staf f to take comm on - sense precaut ions to prevent the spread 


